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Senator Gianaris sends letter to the MTA requesting reinstatement

of Queens express bus

MICHAEL GIANARIS  April 26, 2011

Senator Gianaris sent this letter to MTA Chairman Jay Walder requesting that the Q22

express bus, servicing Astoria and Manhattan, be reinstated following the restoration of

express buses in other boroughs.


